
 

 

[Vibbard, Lizzie Scott] 

 
 

Mrs. John B. Vibbard Dies 

 
Lizzie Scott Vibbard, widow of John B. Vibbard, 391 Division Street, 

Amsterdam, died at 7:45 Saturday night at her home following a short 
illness. 

She was born at Ft. Plain Feb. 19, 1869, the daughter of Barney and 
Nancy Catherine Yerdon Scott, and received her education at the Clinton 

Liberal Institute at Ft. Plain.  She was married to Mr. Vibbard at Nelliston 
Oct. 19, 1892.  He died Jan. 24, 1952. 

Mrs. Vibbard helped to establish the Girl Scouts of Amsterdam and was a 
member of the original council of that organization.  She was a member of 

the Universalist Church of Ft. Plain. 
Survivors are two daughters, Mrs. Katherine Roarke, Amsterdam, and 

Mrs. Basil C. Gray, Wellesley Hills, Mass.; two grandchildren, and one 
brother, Charles Scott, Ft. Plain. 

The funeral will be held at 2 this afternoon at the Johnson-Lindsay 

Funeral Home in Amsterdam.  The Rev. Frank T. Rhoad will officiate.  Burial 
will be in the Ft. Plain Cemetery. 
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